HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Daiglen Drive, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 5RP Tel: 01708 853000

Email: office@holycrossprimary.thurrock.sch.uk

Website: http://www.holycrossprimary.com
Headteacher: Mrs Sandra Power BA(Hons) NPQH







20th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

CAFOD Fundraising

During this season of Lent, the whole school will be taking part in a fundraiser dress up day. Each class will be doing their own dress up fundraiser to raise money for CAFOD during Lent. Please do not purchase new clothes for the day, this is just for fun and to raise money for CAFOD. Furthermore, this will be classed as a non-uniform day along with their specified dress-up.

The dress up day will happen on the last day of term (Thursday 28th March 2024). Please follow the dress up guidelines for your child's class:

- EYFS Wacky print wear printed clothing as wacky as you'd like.
- Year 1/2 One colour Children to wear one colour of their choice.
- Year 3 Silly Socks Children to wear their silliest socks or tights.
- Year 4 Crazy hair Children to show off their amazing hair styles and accessories.
- Year 5 Sporty Children to come in sportswear.
- Year 6 PJs Children to come in their Pyjamas.

We are asking for anyone who is able to donate, to be as generous as possible. If you can, we would love for you to donate a minimum of £1 as this will contribute towards the important work that CAFOD carries out.

All the money that is collected should be brought into school before the last day of term (Thursday 28th March 2024). The amount raised as a whole school will be posted in our newsletter.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Mrs C Cooper RE Lead















